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Portion of Dunham Road to Close Beginning July 10, 2024 
 
ST. CHARLES, Ill. (July 9, 2024) – Dunham Road will be closed between Royal St. Georges Court and 
Country Club Road beginning July 10, 2024. Please follow the posted detour route. The City of St. Charles 
Public Works Department is installing a new sanitary main at the intersection of Dunham Road and 
Royal St. Georges Court.  
 
The work will replace an aging section of the existing sewer main, and is expected to be completed in 
early August, prior to the start of school. 
 
About the City of St. Charles 
The City of St. Charles, Illinois, is guided by the three driving principles in its Mission: Service. Tradition.  
Community. Together, these principles create a thriving environment for people who live or visit here, 
and for businesses to prosper. Our City has gained national recognition as a family-friendly town and 
wide acclaim for its architecture, living up to its nickname Pride of the Fox. Conveniently located 35 
miles west of Chicago, in Kane and northwestern DuPage counties, St. Charles is home to 33,000 
residents and a balanced mix of more than 2,000 businesses that employ approximately 28,700 people. 
More at www.stcharlesil.gov, and follow us on Facebook, Twitter, Instagram, YouTube and LinkedIn. 
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